
Note: This is not an accusation or a criminal complaint.







































































simply not true

and now
things could get worse





Written Statement for AMCO Board Meeting on 9/10





1 http://www.industrialnoisecontrol.com/comparative-noise-examples.htm
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Joe Rybak Jr. 

 























Notice of Violation

Date: License #/Type:

Licensee: Address:

DBA: AMCO Case #:

Note: This is not an accusation or a criminal complaint.

Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office
ATTN: Enforcement 
550 W. 7th Ave, Suite 1600 
Anchorage, Alaska  99501
amco.enforcement@alaska.gov

Issuing Investigator:  Received by: 

SIGNATURE: SIGNATURE:

Delivered VIA: Date:  

9/3/19 Restaurant/Eating Place-Public Convenience

 Zudy's Cafe LLC 501 Railway Ave, Seward, AK
 Zudy's Cafe  19-1410

On 8-28-19 an inspection was done at your establishment. As part of the inspection, Manager Cindy
Lou Ecklund was asked to provide proof of current server education. Ms. Ecklund responded she
doesn't serve alcohol but does supervise employees who do. Ms. Ecklund has been employed on
and off for more than 30 days. Also noticed were no civil penalty signs posted at entrances and the
liquor license was not posted.

Your attention is directed to 3AAC 304.465: Alcohol server education, AS 04.11.630: Accessibility of
license and licensed premises to inspection; AS 04.21.065: Posting of warning signs, AS 04.21.030:
Responsibility of licensees, agents, and employees and AS 04.16.150: License responsible for
violations

J. Hamilton

Mail

 5356
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THE LAW OFFICES OF ERNOUF & COFFEY 
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION 

P.O. Box 212314 
Anchorage, Alaska 99521 

 (907) 274-3385 
 
 
      April 26, 2018 
Mr. Joe Hamilton  
Alcohol & Marijuana Control Office 
550 West 7th Avenue 
Suite 1940 
Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
VIA EMAIL     

Re:  Seward Lodging III, LLC 
N.O.V. AB19-1409 
Date of Incident: 8/28/19  

     
Dear Joe: 
 
  I am writing this letter on behalf of my client Seward Lodging III, 
LLC which operates the Alaska Seafood Grill in Seward. Please let this 
letter serve as my client’s formal response to NOV AB19-1409 dated 
August 28, 2019.  
 

As you are aware, one of my client’s employees did not have a copy 
of their server education card with them when you conducted your 
inspection.  The server education card was submitted to you the same 
day after leaving the premises and I have attached a copy of the involved 
employees TAP card again for the record. 
 

This incident is the first compliance violation at this facility since it 
was licensed.  My client takes this NOV as an eye-opener and is using 
the experience to re-educate its employees to the importance of making 
sure every employee who handles alcohol not only has their TAP card but 
also that the TAP card is valid and has been properly renewed. As a 
result of this incident and the heightened attention to this issue it has 
generated, Seward Lodging will take all necessary steps to prevent this 
from happening again to include maintaining copies of all employees TAP 
cards onsite.  
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 My client and I are available at any time to discuss this matter 
with you further should you feel such a discussion is necessary.  Thank 
you for your time and courtesy in this regard.  
 
      

Sincerely yours, 
 

     By: s/ W. Sherman Ernouf 
 
cc: Client 
     Attachment:  
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Alcohol and Marijuana Control board 

RE License #131  TLS Inc dba TJ Seggys 

On 9/5/19 it was brought to our attention that the office was not included or approved for extra liquor 
storage. Upon notification the extra stock was removed and placed in the proper storage area. Owner, 
manager and all employees have been briefed on where alcohol is to be stored. We at TJ Seggys do 
apologize and we have posted the premises diagram so that there will be no further violations. 

Sincerely,

Heidi Nylander
Manager
TJ Seggys
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